
SUWANNEE RIVER WATER MANAGEMENT DISTRICT 
 

MEMORANDUM 

 
TO:   Governing Board 
 
FROM:  Lorna Radcliff, Chief, Office of Land Management  
 
THRU:  Katelyn Potter, Director, Division of Outreach and Operations 
 
DATE:   March 14, 2025 
 
RE:  Amendment to Agreement 18/19-050 with the Alachua Conservation Trust  
 
RECOMMENDATION 

Authorize an amendment to Agreement Number 18/19-050 between the District and Alachua 
Conservation Trust to update the Rock Bluff Management Plan. 
 

BACKGROUND 

In 2019, the District and Alachua Conservation Trust entered into Agreement Number 18/19-050 
for Cooperative Management of J.H. Anderson, JR., Memorial Park - Rock Bluff Springs Tract, 
including a management plan. 
 
In 2021, the District and Alachua Conservation Trust amended the agreement to include an 
updated management plan. 
 
The District and Alachua Conservation Trust continue to cooperatively manage Rock Bluff and 
again desire to update the management plan with current activities. 
 
Staff requests the Governing Board authorize an amendment to the Agreement, updating the 
Management Plan between the District and Alachua Conservation Trust for the J.H. Anderson, 
JR., Memorial Park - Rock Bluff Springs Tract. 
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